
 
 

 
17th December 2013 
 
 

To whom it may concern 
 
 
During May 2011 Towai Technologies Ltd installed three of their 20 litre Maxi fuel Additive Applicators 
on three Actus Transport Ltd trucks using our fuel treatment additive. Two of the trucks were Hino 700 
series and the other truck was a Foden Alpha for trials. 
 
The trials continued through to December 2012, a period of some 18 months, at which time the trial was 
terminated and the Applicators were removed.   
 
The reason for the trial being terminated was because the trucks loading, routes, drivers and even 
locations continually changed making comparison of the pre-trial and trial results inconclusive. 
 
The Applicators performed correctly and reliably with no problems throughout the trial period. 
 
From October 2011 to March 2012 a Maxi Fuel Additive Applicator using our product was trialled for 
Freight Lines Ltd on a Kenworth T408 SAR truck. 
 
The trial was judged a success and the Applicators were installed on another three trucks during June 
2012, which were also Kenworths. 
 
Again the Applicators have performed perfectly throughout with no problems. 
 
We have been impressed with both the Applicators and Towai Technologies’ (Ron Longley’s) 
professionalism, input and assistance.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Vaughan Jones 
Managing Director 
 
Cleanburn Fuels Ltd 
PO Box 38 214 
Howick 
Auckland 2145 
New Zealand 
 
Mob: 0064 27 273-4995 
Email: Vaughan.jones@gardx.co.nz 
 
 


